
      

BBPS/RH/Parent/22-23/15        15 April 2022 

Dear Parents,  

The school reopened physically for all students of classes PS-XII in a staggered manner from 04 April 

2022. It was nostalgic to see the school campus bubbling with the cheer of students. The school team 

prepared exhaustively for the physical reopening of campus realizing fully that first few weeks would be 

all about getting back to a structured schedule and routine for attending school as per the normal school 

timings. The initial period would be utilized to re-establish the connect with learning spaces in the 

school and with staff & peers.  The school team specifically worked on uplifting the socio-emotional 

wellbeing of students, reworking & restrategising every afternoon on the basis of feedback and 

reflections of the day. 

The dispersal strategies ensured smoother dispersal with each passing day and we are thankful to the 

parents for their support and patience. Looking ahead, we wish to reiterate the following points to the 

parents – 

➢ Read all circulars posted by teachers on whatsapp groups carefully for necessary action. 

➢ Visit school website daily, all circulars are posted under ‘Explore Circulars’ of What’s New tab on 

homepage. 

➢ Adhere to the timings of dispersal, coming too early or too late affects the effectiveness of the 

process. 

➢ Use car pool with neighbours, if possible, instead of coming in cars individually to pick & drop 

your ward. 

➢ Don’t take U turn on the road between Gate no. 1 and Gate no. 4. 

➢ Enter from the specified gate in a single file at a comfortable pace maintaining distance. 

➢ In case you are not able to locate your child, do not panic, contact the school staff available in 

the premises.  

 

Wear mask and instruct your ward to wear the mask properly at all times. Your mask protects 

us and our mask protects you. Don’t send your ward to school in case he shows Covid like 

symptoms. Share all relevant & required information with the school proactively. Let’s all be 

safe & healthy.   

  

Looking forward to your cooperation.  

 

         (Geeta Gangwani) 
         Principal 


